
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                          OCTOBER 10th, 2021 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Eric Schneider 

Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  

e.schneider.a@gmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   8:00 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

   TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


 

             October 10th 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:     Richard LaFollette 

 Lectors:      Jim Ingle 

           Jarod Roth 

Counters:    Richard & Mary Ann 

  LaFollette 

                                          

             October 17th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:   Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors:     Jay Pflugradt 

          Jan Pottier 

Counter:    Paul & Jan Pottier  

                                                                        

                  October 24th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:   Richard LaFollette 

Lectors:     Jordan Roth 

         Bonnie Gregory 

Counters:  Richard & Mary Ann  

         LaFollette 

           

Weekend Collection 

October 3rd, 2021 

 

Envelopes:  $           1,290.00    

Plate:   $              113.00     

Total Parish:  $           1,403.00  

Siding&Window Fund $                00.00 

Fund Raiser  $           1,139 .00   

  *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022 

October-to-Date:   $          1,403.00 

October  Budget               $           6,456.00 

Year-to-Date:                $         22,092.89       

Year Budget                     $         77,467.00     

Siding Fund-to-Date         $         13,050.00 

Salvage from Siding   $           1,065.00 

Fund Raiser    $   1,139.00 

  Thank You  for your continued support  

     

 

 

Sunday October 10th 

8:00a.m.  Deceased Members of the

  Roth & Kemmer Families+

  By The Roth Family  

                            

Sunday October 17th 

8:00a.m. Mary Pottier+ 

  By The Pottier Family 

   
  

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

               OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

 

Brooklynn Adams  October 11th 

Alexandrea Kempf  October 13th 

Rebecca Mink                    October 14th 

James Adams  October 17th 

 

CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES TO EVERYONE 

 

 

                 BISHOP JOHNSTON VISIT 

 October 31st, Bishop Johnston will be visiting us 

in celebration of  The Year of St. Joseph. Everyone 

is invited to a brunch following Mass in parish hall. 

Please plan to attend and bring a breakfast item of 

your choice (casserole, fruit, or Muffins.) The 

Knights of Columbus will be serving biscuits and 

gravy as well. This will allow the bishop to have an 

opportunity to visit with everyone.  

Thank you! Hope to see you there. 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Mary Fisher, Ron Kretzer, Kathy Barton, the elderly, and , 

the chronically ill and their caregivers.  

 

                      For our home bound parishioners 

        Carolyn O’Brien, Josephine Jackson, Delores White 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating 

sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if 

you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the 

victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities,   

report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to 

the Diocesan  

Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at  816.812.2500 or                               

crayon@omdbusmankcsj.org  if the abuse involves a priest, 

deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-

St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing re-

sources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact Victim 

Advocate at 816 392-0011 or victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org for more 

information. 

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN 

THIS FRATERNAL ORGANIATION WILL GIVE 

YOU THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO 

YOUR COMMUNITY AND TO GROW IN 

YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM 

THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED YOU CAN GET INFOR-

MATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW KNIGHTS IN THE 

CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOU BECOME A 

MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

       Donut Sunday -  November 7th-The Pottiers  

       Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

        

   

   VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO HOST COFFEE & DONUTS 

   THERE IS A SIGN UP SHEET ON THE BACK BULLETIN  BOARD  

   

  KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS      

   COUNCIL 5067 

 “Tootsie Roll Drive” 

  October 10th, 2021 

   After Mass 

 

Donations from the “Tootsie Roll 

Drive” goes to supporting those with 

intellectual and physical disabilities. 

             IT’S THAT TIME AGAIN!     

                 TO “GIVE FROM THE HEART” 

            FOR OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER 

 PARISHIONERS CAN CONTRIBUTE ONE SUM OR   

MAKE DONATIONS OVER A FOUR WEEK PERIOD 

STARTING OCT. 3RD THRU OCTOBER 31ST.  THE 

MONEY WILL BE DEPOSITED IN SAVINGS AND 

USED FOR OPERATING EXPENSES AS NEEDED. 

THERE WILL BE A 2ND COLLECTION EACH SUN-

DAY FOR THIS ENDEAVOR. 

2022 ANNUAL  CATHOLIC APPEAL KICK OFF 

WEEKEND OCTOBER 16TH –17TH 

The 2022 Annual Catholic Appeal theme is taken 

from Ephesians 4:12, “To equip the holy ones for 

the work of ministry, for building up the Body of 

Christ.” Bishop Johnston invites all to be part of 

serving God with the gifts you have been given to 

equip others spiritually, socially, and educationally 

through the parish and diocesan ministries funded 

by the Annual Catholic Appeal. The ACA serves 

as the primary means of funding for more than 30 

ministries, directed through the Diocesan Chan-

cery Offices, that assist parishes and Catholics 

throughout the diocese. Please consider a one 

time gift to the up coming year’s campaign.You 

can drop them in the mail or bring them to Mass 

as we join to support the ministries work of the 

diocese. Envelops are available on the back table. 



       FIVE REASONS YOU SHOULD PRAY     

      THE ROSARY 

1. Mary can help us to better know her son, Jesus 

Christ. 

2. Those who pray the rosary are promised graces 

and indulgences 

3. It brings victory in battle 

4. It’s an opportunity to reflect on the Gospel mys-

teries 

5. It’s the perfect way to make time for God.  

Dear Friends in Christ,  
  
This month is dedicated to the Most Holy Rosary. While for many decades, the rosary unfor-
tunately fell out of use in the lives of many Catholics, we have opportunity this month to 
delve deeper into its spirituality. While tradition tells us that Our Lady appeared to St. Domi-
nic and gave him the rosary in the 13th century, the traditional three sets of mysteries add up 
to 150 Hail Mary’s, the same number as the psalms. As the psalms are the prayer of Christ 
par excellence, it is understandable that Our Lady provided a way for us to ask her interces-
sion while meditating on the principle mysteries of our Faith.  
In the late 16th century, well after the Protestant revolt in Germany, the Turkish Muslim navy 
sought to invade Christian Europe. October is dedicated to the Holy Rosary because Pope St. 
Pius V implored all Christians to ask the Blessed Mother for protection as the Turkish navy 
outnumbered those of the Christians. Defeat, from a natural view, was certainly inevitable. 
Nevertheless, by the power of the Rosary, the invasion was staved off miraculously at the 
Battle of Lepando with Christian forces (due to unseen weather patterns) were able to stave 
off the invaders. The victory of the Christian navy was attributed to Our Lady’s miraculous 
intercession through the power of the Rosary.  
We should not underestimate the power of the Rosary in our lives. We come to know the 
will of Christ in our lives, through the lens of the Most Perfect Disciple, the Blessed Mother 
Herself.  
  
Please donate to our annual no-work fundraiser this month of October. Your contributions 
are greatly appreciated!  


